The Arts Team End of Year Report 2020

The Arts Team implements both the talents of people in our congregation and talent from the
community to provide wonderful music, art displays, and other outreach programs. With the planning
that is done by the Director of Music Ministries, our programs are much appreciated.

Due to the COVID 19 pandemic, there was only one concert performed during 2020. The Christmas at
Trinity Concert was streamed on the website on Sunday, December 13. Included in the concert were all
the bell choirs, the chime choir, a string ensemble, and featured soloist Kevin Appleby.

The Arts Team sincerely hopes the Concert Series will begin again in 2021. We thank the Concert Series
Patrons for their donations during this difficult time.

Mary E. Haar, Arts Team Facilitator



